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March 7, 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students: 
 
During the month of April and the first week of May, our third grade and fourth grade students will be 
taking Ohio’s online AIR (American Institutes for Research) assessment. These assessments will be 
taking place in the morning. Here are the dates the tests will be taking place…. 

3rd Grade ELA Part 1- April 4, 2017            4th Grade ELA Part 1- April 6, 2017 
3rd Grade ELA Part 2- April 5, 2017            4th Grade ELA Part 2- April 7, 2017 
3rd Grade Math Part 1- April 25, 2017         4th Grade Math Part 1- April 27, 2017 
3rd Grade Math Part 2- April 26, 2017         4th Grade Math Part 2- April 28, 2017 
                                                                    4th Grade Social Studies Part 1- May 2, 2017 
                                                                    4th Grade Social Studies Part 2- May 3, 2017 
 
In addition, fourth grade students will take a fourth grade social studies SLO assessment on April 20, 
2017.  
 
Because we want the children to have an optimum environment for doing their best work, here are our 
recommendations: 
 

 Help your child get plenty of sleep and wake up well-rested. 

 Help provide your child a healthy breakfast as it gives your child energy, helps with concentration, 
and can make a difference in test performance. 

 Try to have a stress free morning.  Children do better when they come to school ready to focus 
on the test and are not worried about a difficult morning. 

 Please be on time for school, keeping in mind that students are tardy after 8:05 AM. No child will 
be admitted to class after testing begins. We will provide a place for late-comers in another 
classroom until testing is over. We will make every effort not to interrupt classes during testing. 

 Do not schedule appointments on this day which would cause your child to be absent from 
school. 

 Encourage your child to take their time and do their best! Remind them to try each  
question and not leave anything blank. 

 
Together we will cheer our students on for success.  We are excited about this opportunity for students to 
show how much they know and can do and we are all confident that they will shine brightly in their 
performance.  Feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions at 614-501-5530. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Melissa 
1406 
Melissa Drury 
Principal, Summit STEM Elementary 
614-501-5535 
mdrury@reyn.org 
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